
Dear Families,
After the cold months of winter, spring is finally here! You can feel it in the sun and see it as plants and flowers begin to bloom.  As you may have guessed, spring is the subject we’re exploring this week. Throughout the week we will be exposing the children to the many changes that take place during spring as well as common spring activities across a number of cultures. We will also be focussing on spring animals, plants and insects.

Some experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:
· Planting grass seeds in eggshells 

· Planting seeds in the playground
· Making a collage of “Spring”

· Reading books about Spring and how other cultures celebrate Spring.

We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. To continue this theme at home, you could complete the following activities with your child:

· Plant fast growing vegetables like cress and alfalfa

· Involve your child in cooking at home using spring fruit and veggies

· Save seeds from fruits such as oranges or apples and plant them
· Collect spring flowers and put in a vase. 
Please remember to send your child in clothes that are weather appropriate, including a hat for spending more time in the sun.  Also, if you provide bedding for your child make sure it is weather appropriate.

Have fun with your child discovering spring!

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about spring? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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